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Issue No.7 

 Oct 12th, 2023 

Dinner Menu – 

Week 4 

 

Boys Hockey 
Our boys were amazing at the Ulster Hockey blitz today. Some 
were playing hockey for the first time. They played 5 games, 

finishing with four wins and one draw. A super achievement. We 
will get some training in after half term and look forward to the 
next blitz. Good luck to the girls who are taking part tomorrow.  

 

What’s On 
Monday –  
Piano 
Football Club 3:15-4pm 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Tuesday –  
Swimming  
Piano  
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday –  
Beep Beep Day – 
Aghadowey Playgroup 
Drama Club 3:15-4pm  
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Thursday –  
Girls Hockey Practice 
3:15-4pm. 
Bible Exhibition P6-7 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Friday –  
Girls Football 10am @ 
Coleraine Showgrounds 
Flute 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Flu Vaccine 
The nurses will be in school tomorrow 11am 

to deliver the flu vaccinations. 

Stars of the Week 
P1/2- Bobbie for always 

making us smile. Toby 
for being so kind and 

helpful. 
 

P3/4- Arthur for 
always having lovely 

manners. Henry for great 

work in Numeracy. Ellie 

for great work with time 
problems.  

 
P5/6- Anna for always 
being kind to others. 

Kallah & Amarissa for 
super work on symmetry. 

 

P7- John for a fantastic 

test result – keep working 

John. Reenie for a 
super interview 
presentation. 

Tractor Run 
We have a new date for our PTA tractor 

run –  
Saturday 3rd February 2024 
Please keep the date free  
and spread the word.  

Disco 
Our PTA will be having a fancy-dress disco on 

Wednesday 25th October.  
Entry £2, £5 for family of three. 

P1 – 4 - 6-6:45pm 
P5-7 – 7-8pm 

There will be a tasty tuck shop and prizes for 
the best dressed. 

Parents are welcome to stay during the first 
disco, tea and coffee will be available.  

 

Beep Beep Day  
We are looking forward to welcoming parents 

and pupils from Aghadowey Playgroup on 
Wednesday. They will get to play in the Welly 

Woods, meet the Police and learn about staying 
safe on the roads.  

 

Christmas Carol Service 
Our Christmas Carol Service will be held in 

Aghadowey Presbyterian Church on Monday 
11th December at 10am.  


